
 

         30th November, 2020. 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

In response to the demand from our exam students and their parents, the College is once again 

offering Supervised Study during the Christmas Holidays 

The details are as follows (4 days): 

Tuesday 29th, Wednesday 30th, Thursday 31st December and Friday 1st January 2021 

It will consist of 2 Study sessions each day; 

10am to 12.30pm and again 1.30pm to 4pm 

(1 hour for lunch and students to organise their own lunch) 

We would encourage the students to do both sessions each day totalling 8 sessions for the 4 days 

(20 hours).  However, the minimum a student can sign up for is 4 sessions in the week, agreed in 

advance. 

To cover expenses, there will be a non-refundable fee of €20 for the week.  (No discounts for 

reduced sessions). 

Normal school rules will apply but the wearing of the uniform is not required.  Students must arrive 

5 minutes early before each session.  Mobile phones and ipods etc. are to be turned off and no 

eating in the Study Rooms will be permitted. Any disruptive behaviour will not be accepted and the 

student will be asked to leave.  Contact will then be made with home. 

If you wish for your son to avail of this Christmas Study, please submit the €20 fee in an envelope 

with the Application Form attached.  Places will be issued on a first come first serve basis as there 

are a limited number of places. Adequate social distancing will be in operation in all Study Centres. 

This form needs to be handed into either Mr. Barrett’s Room (C2) or the Principal’s Office by 

Friday 11th December 2020. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

David Quilter    Colm Barrett 

Principal     Study Co-ordinator  



 

 

            CHRISTMAS STUDY 

APPLICATION FORM 

 

Student’s Name: _____________________________________________________ 

Class:   _____________________________________________________ 

Parent Contact No.: _____________________________________________________ 

Student Contact No.: _____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please indicate ( √ ) the slots you wish to attend in order for us to monitor attendance: 

Time 
 

Tues 
Dec 29th     

Wed 
Dec 30th   

Thurs 
Dec 31st    

Fri  
Jan 1st    

10.00-12.30 
 

  
 

  

1.30-4.00 
 

  
 

  

 

 (Minimum 4 slots) 

TOTAL FEE €20 

We would encourage the students to do both sessions each day totalling 8 sessions 

 

Please return in an envelope with the fee by Friday December 11th 2020 to either Mr. 

Barrett or Mr. Quilter. 

 

Any cheques made payable to St. Munchins College. 

 


